
 

 

 

 

May 3, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Durham Irrigation District 1.0 Million Gallon Water Storage Tank 

Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Durham Irrigation 

District, located at 9418-C Midway, Durham, California, 95938. The funding would be used for 

providing reliable drinking water to those residents within its service area. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it is an investment in the current and long-term future 

well-being and sustainability of the community that such infrastructure serves. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is authorized in Section 306 of the 

Consolidated Farm and Rural Development Act, 7 U.S. Code section 1926(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Doug LaMalfa 

Member of Congress  

 

 

 

 

 


